
11/1/2024 

 

Request for Deer Crossing signs to be posted at N. Church Street/Business Hwy 26, north of 

Endeavour Drive to roundabout.  

This area appears to be a migrating pathway for deer from the westside of the road and 

crossing to get to the Silver Creek watering area below the fill site on the east side of the road. 

Many deer are hit, some killed, others hurt all while going back & forth. Vehicle damage such as 

bumper loss, cracked windshield & dented vehicles has been witnessed.  

The area is highly traveled and is in the area of the Watertown High School. Young drivers are 

not the only age group that becomes a victim of these accidents. A reminder sign to be vigilant 

in watching for deer would be appreciated.  

Thank you for your consideration, 

Wanda Fredrick 


